## Cambridge Gardens Public School

Innovation, Excellence, Connections & Fun

## **General Voluntary Contributions**

Our school is so fortunate for the support it receives from our school community.

This year, we ask that all families contribute to our school through the General Voluntary Contribution.

In 2023 the contribution has been set at \$51.00 per student.

The provision of this resource allows the school to provide necessary resources to our students and reduces the need to have to fund raise allowing our staff to focus on student learning. The 2023 contributions will go towards further enhancements to student access to technology. We thank you for your outstanding support and quick response to this.

Please return to the front office.	
Student Name	Class
Please complete below:	
PREFERRED METHOD OF PAYMENT	
Payment made online through the School Web. (Please put <i>Contribution</i> in Payment Description)	•
Receipt No:	Date paid:
Parent Sign	_
Adam Wynn	



**Principal** 

Principal: Adam Wynn